
Support Our Crisis Nursery 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we are reaching out 

to raise awareness about the critical services provided by the [Crisis Nursery Name]. Our 

mission is to offer a safe haven for children and support for families in crisis. 

Every year, we assist numerous families facing challenging situations, providing them with the 

resources they need to ensure the wellbeing of their children. However, we cannot continue our 

vital work without the support of generous individuals like you. 

We invite you to join us in making a difference by contributing to our crisis nursery. Your 

financial support will directly impact the lives of families in need, providing them with shelter, 

food, and emotional support. 

Here's how your contribution can make a difference: 

• $50 - Supplies for a week's worth of meals 

• $100 - Educational materials for children 

• $500 - Emergency care for a family in crisis 

We appreciate any support you can offer, and your generosity will go a long way in helping us 

fulfill our mission. To make a contribution, please visit our website at [Website URL] or send a 

check made out to [Crisis Nursery Name] at [Address]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact in our community. 

Together, we can provide hope and healing to families in need. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Crisis Nursery Name] 

[Contact Information] 


